ĐỀ THI GIỮA HỌC KÌ 1 – ĐỀ SỐ 2 MÔN: TIẾNG ANH 11 ILEARN SMART WORLD

BIÊN SOẠN: BAN CHUYÊN MÔN LOIGIAIHAY.COM

I. PHONETICS

Find the word whi	ch has a different s	ound in the part unde	rlined.		
1. A. expensive	B. special	C. wom <u>e</u> n	D. serious		
2. A. fantastic	B. fashion	C. f <u>a</u> mous	D. fancy		
3. A. m <u>e</u> ntal	B. healthcare	C. security	D. eff <u>e</u> ct		
Choose the word w	hich has a differen	t stress pattern from t	he others.		
4. A. invest	B. design	C. damage	D. depend		
5. A. skyscraper	B. addiction	C. pandemic	D. attracted		
II. GRAMMAR A	ND VOCABULAI	RY			
Choose the best an	swer A, B, C or D t	o complete the senten	ces.		
6. They a	lot of trees around t	heir houses, so their no	eighborhood looks greener now		
A. planted	B. plant	C. have planted	D. will plant		
7. More jobs	to the local in	habitants since the ind	ustrial zone was built here.		
A. have offered	B. have b	een offered			
C. offered	D. were offered				
8. have	e enough fresh air	to breathe, people sh	ould plant more trees in their		
neighborhood.					
A. So that	B. So to	C. In order that	D. In order to		
9. All the students	can join the charity	event,?			
A. don't they	B. are they	C. can't they	D. can they		
10. She looked so _	in a red d	ress at the party last nig	ght.		
A. gorgeous	B. beautifully	C. well	D. better		
11. You	_ to your teacher ca	arefully about the scop	e of knowledge included in th		
test. You revised w	rong lessons!				
A. should listen	B. shouldn't have listened				
C. shouldn't listen		D. should have listened	1		

12. I've got	_ books. I need some	e new bookshelves to store	e them.
A. too much	B. too many	C. enough	D. not enough
13. I's still very hun	gry. There was	food.	
A. too much	B. too many	C. enough	D. not enough
14. is a	common issue in big	cities when there are mor	e and more people to these
cities for better job	opportunities.		
A. Stress	B. Unemployment	C. Overpopulation	D. Addiction
15. Some parents ar	e worried about their	r children's whe	en they go online too much
but rarely communication	cate with their parent	ts face-to- face.	
A. mental health	B. opinions	C. crimes	D. outfits
Mark the letter A,	B, C, or D to indica	te the word / phrase CL	OSEST in meaning to the
underlined word(s)	in each of the follow	ving sentences.	
16. Some people do	n't feel <u>secure</u> when	living in big cities with h	igh crime rates.
A. safe	B. unsafe	C. happy	D. anxious
17. Many people lik	te living in urban ar	ea, where they can take ac	lvantage of the
convenience of a mo	odern life.		
A. countryside	B. outskirts	C. city areas	D. convenient places
Mark the letter A,	B, C, or D to indicat	te the word / phrase OPF	POSITE in meaning to the
underlined word(s)	in each of the follow	ving sentences.	
18. He talked to hea	lth experts to find o	ut remedies for his insomr	nia.
A. discover	B. look for	C. hide	D. avoid
19. Sleep is the time	e when our body <u>rest</u>	tores its energy and store i	new information.
A. renews	B. consumes	C. strengthens	D. saves
Make the correct fo	orm of the verbs in th	ne brackets.	
20. How much mon	ney they	(spend) on upg	rading the infrastructure of
the city so far?			
21. Josh is old enough	gh (have) th	he driving license.	
22. She	(work) for that comp	pany since she	(leave) university.
Give the correct for	m of the words in th	e brackets.	
23. Sometimes there	e are some	_ between parents and the	eir children. (DISAGREE)

24. It's important to ha	ave a(n) die	t with lots of fruits, v	vegetables and protein.			
(BALANCE)						
25. The local authority n	eed to find a better	to the problems	in this city. (SOLVE)			
III. READING						
Choose the word or phrase among A, B, C or D that best fits the blank space in the following						
passage.						
The family often comes	first. However, many y	oung individuals choos	se to hang out with their			
friends over their family	because their friends s	seem to (26)	them better. Teenagers			
normally prefer to stay h	ome when it's time to g	o to visit their grandpar	rents. But do they really			
miss out? Children's dev	velopment is greatly in	fluenced by the people	e they live with. Living			
with your extended fami	ly has several (27)	They typically r	eceive a lot of affection			
and care. Grandparents	usually have more t	time to spend reading	g to and playing with			
grandchildren. They are	not always as busy and	d (28) as ma	any parents are because			
most grandparents are re	tired. Besides, grandpa	rents are patient and ha	ve learned how to solve			
common problems that of	children and young peo	ple have because gran	dparents have more life			
(29) Through	h their elders' memori	es, children can learn	about the past. Some			
teenagers even prefer the	eir grandparents to their	parents. Young people	e can keep in touch with			
their distant grandparent	s by phone, email or le	tter. Grandparents love	their grandchildren, so			
they will be happy to (30)) a phone c	all from their grandkid	S.			
26. A. ignore	B. understand	C. learn	D. ask			
27. A. drawbacks	B. disadvantages	C. problems	D. benefits			
28. A. hurtful	B. stressful	C. stressed	D. scary			
29. A. factory	B. job market	C. business	D. world			
30. A. take	B. answer	C. make	D. do			

Read the text and choose the correct answer.

Apart from regular exercise, the food we put in our bodies can have both instant and life-long effects on our health, and too much of everything is also bad. Leftover food may create stress because it can hurt our stomach badly. Too much salt, sugar, fat and pepper also makes us less calm. Overconsumption of some kinds of foods, such as onion, garlic, tea, coffee, tobacco, soda, alcohol, chocolate, sour apples, pickles and refined sugars encourages aggression, and consumers tend to have more worries than happiness. More importantly, the relationship

between food and stress is about what or how much we eat and how the food is eaten. For example, stress is probably created when we eat food in a great hurry or when we are angry. The way the food is served is also a matter of importance. Not only does the presentation of the dish play a role but the love and affection with which the food is provided are also essential. It is considered a bad habit to give too many negative comments on the food that we are eating. It is better not to eat the dish we do not like than look for something wrong in it.

Bear in mind that we should maintain regular eating habits. Workaholics who do not arrange a time to eat food at proper meal time may suffer from serious stomachache. One must try to enjoy their food, so frequently eating business lunches or dinners is not a really good idea. Every bite of food should be enjoyed with relaxation. Food and discussions should not be mixed. There are accepted ways to **charge** our daily food. Prayer could be the best method for energizing the food, and **it** usually has a useful effect.

- **31.** Which is the best title for the passage?
- A. Healthy diets
- B. Food and stress
- C. Eating habits
- D. The positive effects of food
- 32. Which of the following is the word "charge" in paragraph 2 CLOSEST in meaning to?
- A. pay money for the food
- B. limit the food
- C. serve the food
- D. give energy to the food
- **33.** Which of the following does the word "it" in paragraph 2 refer to?
- A. prayer
- B. food
- C. method
- D. cost
- 34. Which of the following statements is TRUE according to the passage?
- A. Eating too much of any kinds of food is acceptable.
- B. Raja sic foods help to relieve stress.
- C. Lunch or dinner meetings are highly recommended.
- D. Irregular meal time may cause problems for one's stomach.
- **35.** Which of the following CAN'T cause stress when eating?
- A. The way we eat

- C. The passion for food
- B. The type of food
- D. The amount of food

D. The amount of food	
WRITING	
Rewrite the following sentences, using the suggestions.	
36. I didn't arirve in time to say goodbye to my aunt at the airport.	
I should have	
37. Don't wear that miniskirt to school because it's not suitable.	
It's not suitable	
38. I haven't come back to my hometown for 2 years.	
The last time	
39. They have set up many residential areas for low-income inhabitants in this city.	
Many residential areas	
40. In order to keep fit, you should work out more.	
You should work out more so that	
THE END	